
MY COMMENTS IN OPPOSITION TO THE HB 1171 “RIGHTS TO REPRODUCTIVE LIBERTY” 

I am opposed to the language of the bill HB 1171 with respect to “Rights to 

Reproductive Liberty.”  Nowhere does the bill exempt minors.  The way the 

bill is written is appalling to me, as it will permit underage children to have 

sex with Adults without any penalties or recourse.  In addition, it will allow 

underage children to have abortions without parental consent. 

For these and other reasons, I find the bill repugnant. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ed Del Valle 


